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This half term, we’re going to make a mess! Wren Class will explore colour, 
mixtures and the works of Roald Dahl. 

During our English lessons, we will look at a variety of Roald Dahl texts. The 
children will then create instructions, adverts and narrative inspired by our 
class books. 

We will also recap our spelling and grammar work. 

In maths, Wren Class will work on time and statistics. We will then explore 
position and direction. 

In science, the children will continue to look at living things (plants and 
animals) and their habitats. 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
Mrs Hardwick will take the class for the art unit Colour Creations. The children 

will mix colours and look at a variety of famous artists. 

Show & Tell will continue on a Thursday (starting from week 2). 

In geography, we will 
continue to look at our 
oceans but with a 
focus on 
environmental change. 

In RE, the children will 
explore the big 
question Where do 
people find God in 
nature? 

Our PSHCE will focus on 
personal safety.  

This half term, the 
children will explore a 

healthy diet in DT. 

Our music and 
computing work will 

combine this half term 
and we will focus on 
making music using 

Purple Mash. 

In PE, the children will 
swim twice a week and 
join Puffin and Swift for 

athletics on a Friday. 
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